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Dear Parents / Guardians 

Day’s Greetings! 

The entire world is facing anentirely unprecedented crisis due to the spread of the Novel Corona Virus. Social 

distancing, as advised and prescribed by the Honourable Union & State Governments have been one of the key 

components in the fight against this virus, which has created unmatched challenges for social institutions. Schools as 

prominent social institutions have not remained unaffected by it. 

Therefore our action plans and response must and have evolved accordingly, so as to keep pace with time and 

academic syllabus required to be covered. As we continue with our efforts our teachers have begun to conduct and 

create virtual lessons and assignments for their students. More than 150 hours of video, 1000 classes have been 

successfully conducted by the AIS teaching fraternity supported by its IT & administrative team.  

Our teachers have been the real heroes who have wholeheartedly supported and adopted the virtual platforms and 

ensured that the learning stays on course. I hereby extend my heartfelt gratitude for the overwhelming supportive 

response to the online platform.  

You as parents have a huge role to play in the present settings. Yes you have anxiety and fairly so. Yet there is 

tremendous window of opportunity to rethink many things. You can in fact, reinvent the deep bond with your child in 

these times, you can learn to engage the child, and perhaps even set examples to follow for your child. 

The virtual / online classes will continue to operate from Monday – Friday until 22nd of May 2020 and will break for 

Summer Vacations and will resume operation on 15th of June 2020. The summer vacation have been curtailed since the 

ongoing academic session commenced a week later than scheduled. The assignments, homework shall remain to be 

continuously updated on the NIIT - ERP &Extramarks platform and the aforesaid shall be marked for Term End 

Examination I. The attendance has been made mandatory by the Board, hence it is advised not to miss the online 

classes.  Furthermore, students are required to meet an attendance criterion of 75% throughout the Academic Session  

 

Thanking you.  
 

Yours sincerely 

For Asian International School 

                 
Principal 


